
 

 

 

Nurses and Doctors with our Science Teacher, Mrs Owen (Special Visitor) 

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup had the theme of Nurses and Doctors.  Each attendee was 

encouraged to bring along a special friend that was bandaged in our imaginary play.  The 

children were engaged with our home corner to make our patients tasty treats to help with 

the healing process.  Our special visitor, Mrs Owen was a very big hit with her Science 

experiment.  She used milk and food colouring to drop dishwashing liquid in, to make the 

colours run.  Loads of excitement was to be heard from this area as the colours were mixed.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our families for joining us in Term 3.  It is a 

delight to have you and your family, a part of our Kurwongbah community and we look forward 

to seeing you again in the next Term.  Our first Playgroup date after the holidays will be 

07.10.2022 and we will starting with a hairdresser theme. We wish you a lovely break and 

special holiday with your family.  

 

 


